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11 July 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 3 Visit to Chiltern Open Air Museum. 
 
We have arranged a fantastic school trip for our Y3 children to visit Chiltern Open Air 
Museum on Thursday 14th September. 
 
This trip is linked to our History curriculum where the children will be learning about 
the Stone Age. 
 
The cost of this activity is £22.75.  Payment and parental consent will be available on 
School Gateway from 4th September with a due date of 8th September.    
 
If insufficient contributions are received, then the activity may not be able to take 
place. 
 
The children need to bring a packed lunch with them to eat in a disposal container/bag 
and a water bottle. Alternatively, a packed lunch option will be available to book via 
The Pantry.  The children should also wear their PE kits and bring a waterproof jacket. 
 
Experiences such as this are invaluable to the children’s development, both 
educationally and culturally, so we thank you for your continued support.  
 
We hope the children have a wonderful time. 

 
 

Yours sincerely 

J Derbyshire & C Melville- Kiely 
Class Teachers 


